
 
 

TUKWILA POOL METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila Pool Metropolitan Park District (TPMPD) 
Board of Commissioners (BOC) will hold its next regular monthly meeting on Monday, May 14, 
2018, beginning at 6:00 p.m.  
 
The meeting will take place at the Valley View Sewer & Water District conference room located 
at 3460 S. 148th St., Tukwila, WA 98168.  
 
A quorum of the Board of Commissioners may be present at this meeting and decisions may be 
made by them. 
 
The agenda will include: 
 

• Social Media Policy 
• Commissioners’ Stipend 
• Commissioners’ Retreat 
• Maintenance Worker – Job Description, Wage Table 
• Volunteers – Background Checks 

 
This is a 24-hour notice and not required by law to be published. 
 
Emailed to the Seattle Times – May 10, 2018  
Emailed to the Tukwila Reporter – May 10, 2018 
Emailed to the TPMPD Board of Commissioners – May 10, 2018 
Posted at the Tukwila Pool located at 4414 S. 144th Tukwila, WA 98168 – May 10, 2018 
E-mailed to the Valley View Sewer & Water District for posting at 3460 S. 148th St., Tukwila, 
WA 98168 – May 10, 2018 
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